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The Speakers in the Arts Series presents:   
Toronto-based sculptor, James Carl  Thursday, October 1 > 8:00 pm in John Labatt Visual 
Arts Centre room 100. All welcome. 
 
 

Jenny Donald Memorial Award in Visual Arts 

Awarded to the full-time student in third year of an Honors Specialization, 
Specialization, or Major offered through the Department of Visual Arts who excels in the 
two-dimensional arts:  drawing, painting, photography, printmaking.  

Candidates must provide images of work in the two-dimensional arts to the Department of 
Visual Arts by October 15th, 2009. Application should include digital documentation of work 
on disc and a list of images. No more than 15 images should be included in your application. 
A committee in Visual Arts will select the recipient. $1,800. 
 
 
 
Recently published article by Prof. Kathy Brush:  “Screening, Sculpture, and the 
Structuring of Viewer Experience in Thirteenth-Century Mainz,” Reading Gothic Architecture,  
ed. Matthew M. Reeve (Turnhout:  Brepols, 2008), pp. 25-36. 
 
 
Soheila Kolahdouz-Esfahani, MFA graduate student, has work included in DIASPORArt:  
Strategy and Seduction by Canadian Artists from Culturally Diverse Communities.  The 
exhibition is installed in the Ambassadors Room, Rideau Hall, the official residence of Her 
Excellency the Right Honourable Michaëlle Jean, Governor General of Canada. The 
opening event was held on Monday, September 21, 2009 and Soheila was in attendance. 
Congratulations, Soheila. Also included in the exhibition is work by Brendan Fernandes, 
MFA (2005). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

October 2nd -  Graduate Travel/ 
Research Funds  

October 9th -  OGS  

October 16th -  SSHRC  

 

Upcoming Deadlines 

Department Review (Chair’s 
Selection Process) – October 8 & 9 

Arts and Humanities Faculty 
Council Meeting – Thursday, 
October 8th at 4:30 p.m. Conron Hall 
(UC 224).  Dr. Chakma will address 
Council at 4:30. A reception will follow 
-- RSVP Megan at mdfletch@uwo.ca  

  

Upcoming Events 


